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15 July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Following the change this afternoon to the national guidance re the weather warnings for
Monday, we are now implementing uniform changes as follows.

The academy will remain open next week, however, due to the rising temperatures we have
made some adjustments to our uniform policy; we are giving students the option of
attending in their PE kit.  If a student chooses to wear academy uniform instead, blazers, ties
and tights will be optional. We encourage all students to bring a bottle from home that can
be refilled during the day to keep them hydrated. We also advise students to wear sun
protection and suggest that they may wish to bring a cap to wear at break, lunch and when
walking home.

Yours sincerely

Rob Southern
Head of School
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